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TOWN OF TOPSFIELD
TRAFFIC ADVISORY COMMITTEE

NOTICE AND AGENDA
5/11/2021
4:00 PM

Pursuant to Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open
Meeting Law, G.L, ¢. 30A, §18, and the Governor’s March 15, 2020 Order imposing strict
limitation on the number of people that may gather in one place, this meeting of the Topsfield
Traffic Advisory Committee will be conducted via remote participation to the greatest extent
possible. Specific information and the general guidelines for remote participation by members of
the public and/or parties with a right and/or requirement to attend this meeting can be found on
the Topsfield website at www.topsfield-ma.qov For this meeting, members of the public who
wish to watch or listen to the meeting may do so in the following manner: Video conference (see
log-in information below.) No in-person attendance of members of the public will be permitted,
but every effort will be made to ensure that the public can adequately access the proceedings in
real time, via technological means. In the event that we are unable to do so, despite best efforts,
we will post on the Topsfield website an audio or video recording, transcript, or other
comprehensive record of proceedings as soon as possible after the meeting.

To Join Meeting
https://usQ2web.zoom.us/i/86005845061?pwd=TVI1IVWI2ZNXRTWFc3WW13bUwwQUpNdzQ9
Meeting ID: 860 0584 5061 Passcode: 783593 Phone# 929-205-6099

I. Call to Order
Il. Meeting Minutes — Review, discuss and approve; if necessary

Ill. Wenham Road - Follow-up and Review
IV. Perkins Row — Complaints near Steward School
V. Central Street — Sightline complaints at Route 1 Intersection

VI. Speed Indicator — Display location discussion

VIl. Pine Street — Update

VIil. Speed Enforcement Equipment - Update
IX. Old Business/New Business — Unanticipated topics; discussion only
X. Motion to Adjourn

The listings of topics are those reasonably anticipated by the Chair that may be discussed at the meeting. Discussion on topics is at the
discretion of the Chair. Discussion during meetings should always be courteous and respectful. You must be recognized by the Chair
before any comments, questions or discussion may be offered or considered.



